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Upcoming Changes

Note from Mrs. Sabrina

Starting July 1st our new hours 
are 7:30 AM to 5:30 PM

Starting August 1st there will 
be a few changes in the 
handbook and a DocuSign will be 
sent out for your signatures; 
once I have finalized 
everything. This will be a 
corrected version of the 
changes to be added to your 
current handbook instead of 
sending a whole new on out. 

Important Dates

We would like to welcome our 
new face to Kiddie Shack!

Harmony

Closed: July 4th & 5th 
Fourth of July Holiday 

and a personal day!

New Starters

This month we will be having a 
lot of water activities going on, 
more on Fridays then during the 
week so that you can bring 
them in water clothes.  

July
Birthdays

2nd: Brooklyn will 
be the BIG 1

9th Thomas will 
be the BIG 1
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